
Antonia Hover 

correspondence^M 
7/17/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06505-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 2:48 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 2:45 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Mike Rhodes (US) <michaelrhodes@eastman.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 2:08 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

When we first heard FPL (via NextEra Energy) was purchasing Gulf Power from Southern Company, we were a little 
concerned what that transition might look like and how it would affect the reliability of our site power utility here in Pace, 
FL. Although there were a few transition and contractual hick-ups to work through, I’m pleased to say that FPL has 
picked-up the ball on the innovative track where Gulf Power left off and ironed out the details of our Island Mode scheme 
to ensure we have reliable site utility power. Due to the continued efforts of the Eastman Pace Site and FPL teams 
communicating and working together and making ongoing modifications, we have some of the most reliable utility power 
our site has seen in my 10-year tenure here at the site. 

Even though there have been community forum complaints with regard to the higher rates from FPL compared to the rates 
when we were Gulf Power, the higher rates have brought increased reliability to the northwest Florida power utility 
system. We recognize the cost associated with providing reliability and believe the increased rates reflect that reliability. 

Thanks, 

Mike Rhodes, P.E. | Eastman 
Senior Electrical Engineer 
Office: +1 850.995.5409 | Mobile: +1 352.870.1691 
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